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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

P K Allen <pkallen@hotmail.com>
Monday, March 22, 2010 6:47 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I am writing to express my opposition to the new bill RIN 3038-AC61 proposing leveraging of forex
trading be limited to 10 to 1. It is up to me to decide the risk I am willing to take not the government.

Please oppose this bill.

Thank you,
Penny Allen
Forex Trader


